
Friends of the Lane Memorial Library 

Annual Board Meeting  

September 12, 2018 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:35pm by Mary Lou Heran, President. 

Attendees: Patt Walker, Mary Twomey, Marilyn MacIntosh, Julie Jefferson, Linda Freeman, Kris Sawyer, 

Christine Bushway, Mary Ertl, Mary Lou Heran, Cheryl Beliveau, Wendi Lewis, Phil Wasylean, Diane 

Keyes, Amanda Reynolds Cooper. 

Mary Lou moved to accept officer/board members. Julie and Christine seconded the motion. 

Board of Directors: 

Cheryl Beliveau 

Christine Bushway 

Mary Ertl 

Mary Lou Heran 

Julie Jefferson 

Wendi Lewis 

Marilyn MacIntosh 

Kris Sawyer 

Patt Walker 

Officers 2018-2019: 

President- Mary Lou Heran 

Vice Presidents- Patt Walker and Christine Bushway  

Treasurer- Mary Ertl 

Secretary- Cheryl Beliveau 

 

Chairpersons: 



Fundraising: Christine Bushway and Patt Walker 

Publicity- Liz Premo 

Website Administrator and Newsletter- Linda Freeman 

Book Sales- Julie Jefferson and Mary Ertl 

First Grade Book Sales- Cindy Arlington 

Craft Fair/Bake Sale and Valentine Tea- Wendi Lewis 

Annual Meeting Overview: 

A. Liz Premo swore in new board members. All accepted their position.  

B. Mary Lou spoke of how important the Friends are to the community, having raised roughly 

$15,000 this past year to help out with purchases and sponsorships for the library.  

C. Amanda presented photos from her trip to South Africa. She and her choir group, Voices from 

the Heart, went on a 3 week humanitarian excursion this past summer.   

Upcoming Events: 

Craft Fair and Bake Sale, November 10th, 2018 

Fall Book Sale, November 14th-17th, 2018 

Next Meeting: 

Wednesday September 19th, 2018 at 630pm 

At 7:30pm Mary Lou moved to adjourn meeting.  

Submitted by Cheryl Beliveau, Secretary 

 

 

 


